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Comments: Comments On Draft Wild and Scenic Suitability Report

 

Dear Nez Perce Clearwater National Forests,

 

Dear Nez Perce Clearwater National Forest, 

 

I live in Bozeman, MT and love whitewater paddling. My friends and I come to the amazing whitewater state of

Idaho several times a year to paddle your incredible creeks and rivers. We choose a different river each time,

and come back again and again for our favorites. We support local businesses while we do so. 

 

I am writing to ask that all 89 streams that you have found eligible for Wild and Scenic designation remain

protected as eligible in the new forest plan, and to voice my support for their ultimate designation. If you finalize

the Draft Suitability Report, I ask that all 89 streams be found suitable in the final report. 

 

Without the draw of pristine creeks and rivers, I wouldn't visit Idaho. I hope you will take the necessary steps to

protect this amazing resource that lies nowhere else in the lower 48 states. They truly are a remarkable treasure!

They have remained so only through the protections of our public institutions. Please continue to protect them. 

 

Thank you for considering these comments.

 

Sincerely,

Julia Yanker

Bozeman, MT 59715

livelifeuntethered@gmail.com

 


